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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for helping us make the transition back to school run smoothly. We 
have several new families and I hope they have been made feel welcome by 
everyone.  
Teachers will shortly have a list of classroom requirements and expectations. 
As you can appreciate there has been some changes and we are still adjusting 
classes. The children need to be in the class that will meet their needs and 
where they will feel the greatest success in their learning. Teachers will shortly 
send home a list outlining their expectations and any specific requirements. 
The book list will be finalised next week and we ask parents to pay as quickly 
as possible so the children can commence using with everyone else. Please 
see me if you have any difficulties in making the payment. Children who have 
scholarships may use them to pay for text books, just let either Mrs Hiscox or 
Mrs Miller know. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal of a lovely small school doing amazing things! 

 
 
 
KIDDITCH Guinness World Record  
(A game adapted from harry potter’s Quidditch game.) 
 
Schools in the Shoalhaven are sending students to compete in an event 
this Friday 10th February at Shoalhaven Heads. Unfortunately it clashes 
with swimming training so it can’t be a whole school thing for us. But we 
did have a few children who enjoyed the game last year and may like to 
be included. 
 
Parents would have to organise their own transport. 
 
The convenors will teach students how to play during the morning ses-
sion then run a 20 team knockout competition to follow. The game is 
non-contact and played with children running around with pool noodles 
as their ‘flying broomstick.’ 
 
If your child is interested and you can transport them etc. please register 
them at: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/kidditch-guinness-world-
records-official-attempt-registration-30788150186 
 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

       
FEBRUARY 
 
8th - Ages 8 and up Swim-
ming 
9th -  Swimming 
10th - Swimming 
14th - FIST Swimming Car-
nival 
16th - P & C Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

our on the  updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORT: There is swimming again this week on Wednesday from 10am till 11am (Please note the 
change of times for ONLY WEDNESDAY), Thursday 9.30–11am and Friday 9.30 till 11am for stu-
dents turning 8 and above this year. 
 
CANTEEN—SORRY NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK. 
 
P & C News: 
There will be a P & C meeting on the 16th of February commencing at 2pm in the school library, we 
would love to see some new faces come along and support our school. The P & C are still looking 
for helpers for the pub raffle on a Friday night and also any one who would like to hep with the can-
teen. A huge THANKYOU to Brendan at Greenwell Point IGA for continuous support of our school 
along with Greenwell Point Butchery and Greenwell Point Hotel.  
 

Private Piano Lesson 
Sandra has contacted the school and said she is willing to give private music lessons during school 
hours. Please let Mrs Murphy know if you are interested.  
Cost approximately$20 for a half hour lesson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

           BOAT AWARDS 

Congratulations to these students: 

          K/1:Tamika & Braydon 

              1/2:Alexis & Bella 

                                2/3/4:Michael & Nav 

                                4/5/6:Charlie & Elisha 

Happy Birthday 
             Congratulations and Happy Birthday to these people  

that have a birthday this week.                                                                                             

Blaine who turns 8 on Friday 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Culburra Dolphins Rugby League Foot Ball Club are having their registration for both  Juniors 

and Seniors on the 11th or 18th February at Crookhaven Oval from 11am till 3pm. All players will 

need an updated photo and show proof of age ie Birth certificate/passport for the 2017 season. 

Registration is also open online at playnrl.com 

Culburra Cougars Soccer Club are having their registration days on the 11th and 18th of Febru-

ary at the Crookhaven soccer fields. 

Bomaderry Junior Rugby League Football Club are having their registration days on Tuesday 

21st till Friday 24th February from 4.30 till 6.oopm at the Bomaderry Sporting Complex, or you can 

go online and register at http://swampies.leagguenet.com.au  


